
To Chair Williamson, Vice Chair Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of Committee on House Judiciary, 

I am a resident of Oregon and supporter of the human rights which are also the right to safety of sex workers. 

My position on this Bill is that I support it and I would like it to get passed.  
- I support SB596. 

Thank you Chair Williamson, Vice Chair Gorsek and Sprenger, and Members of Committee on House Judiciary 

 

Kayla and Nick  

 


